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Date:   27 March 2020                     Our Ref:  PHA/HW 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
In these odd times today marks the end of term. I want to thank students for trying so hard 
with school work this week, it's been fantastic to see how quickly people have adapted. 
Working from home is hard so students must not panic, only work between 9.00pm and 
3.00pm and take it steady! After Easter we'll be phoning families where we know students 
have not been logging on to do any work (only 6% this week) to see how we can help- we 
know there are lots of problems and we want to help. 
 
Thank you also personally and on behalf of the staff for all the lovely feedback and thanks 
for our efforts- I'll keep doing YouTube every week and I'll be giving 'shout outs' to the 
lock-down-heroes so if your child has been amazing do let us know and I'll give as many 
as I can a mention. 
 
So school work stops today and the Virtual School reopens 9.00am on Tuesday 14 April. 
We have a web page of ideas for things to do in the holidays and this be shortly on the 
latest news section of our website if you need help, but it's all optional. It's really important 
they stop work and have a break but then even more important you get them back into 
routine on Tuesday 14 April, I'm aim to have a YouTube assembly live then to make them 
get up and see if I've mentioned them and I'll get them ready to go again. Make sure the 
old 'school get up' alarms are set. 
 
Best wishes in troubled times. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr P Haigh 
Headteacher 
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